
Community Meeting 

 

Thursday January 7th at 2:30 P.M. 

Community Center 

 

 

To all Community Members: 

 

This will be an important meeting as we will be having a presentation via Zoom from Sterling Carroll P.E. 
from the Florida Rural Water Association, along with Bill Wotherspoon from Canada to give us a 
presentation on the upcoming replacement of the water pipes in Mobile Manor. Construction is slated 
to begin in the beginning of the 2021. 

Bill Wotherspoon, John Horan,  The Mobile Manor Water inc./Mobile Manor Inc. board members will 
also be present to assist in any inquiries,  Also Pauline Lacourse, Office Manager/Accountant will be 
available to answer any financial questions. 

This will be your opportunity to be informed of the importance of this project that has been neglected 
for many years and the benefit that Mobile Manor Water Inc. will reap with new modernized pipework 
and meters. 

The normal community meeting agenda will be followed but it will be short as this is our main upcoming 
project that every community member has to be brought up to date. 

Please try to attend, we will be observing distancing and please wear a mask for your protection and 
when asking questions, you will be asked to come down to the isolated podium with microphone to ask 
questions also if possible, please expose your lips so you will be fully understood by  the secretary and 
the hearing impaired. 

 

Thank you,  

Mobile Manor Water Inc./Mobile Manor Inc. Board 


